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 Nehal COMMNT2016/4513/P 26/08/2016  12:30:45 An additional bar on Hatton Wall would mean more customers blocking access to my apartment and 

blocking access to my disabled mother. There is already a bar on 31 Hatton Garden that continues to 

block the disabled access to my home and is a continued safety issue for my family.
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